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Stay up-to-date on 
campaign information 
through our bulletins  
and newsletter, as well  
as, online at  
www.bensalem-umc.org

NEED
Our present facilities need 
capital improvements that go 
above standard operational 
upkeep and need to be 
addressed in a timely manner 
to avoid costly deferred 
maintenance issues.

VISION
Our vision is to properly 
maintain Bensalem UMC’s 
church facilities to honor 
God as well as safeguard our 
congregation’s investment in 
its future. 

IMPACT
These capital improvements 
will make the church more 
accessible, ensure the safety 
of our members and visitors, 
and create a more welcoming 
environment for all those 
who use our facilities and 
participate in our various 
ministries. 

Our Capital Campaign

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the 
Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, 

plans to give you hope and a future.” Jeremiah 29:11
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Paving the Way
For the Future

God does indeed have great plans for Bensalem UMC 
and we look to a bright future together! The theme of our 
campaign is Paving the Way For the Future. And that is 
just what we are looking to do - be good stewards of the 
blessings that He has given us as we honor our heritage, 
strengthen our faith and prepare for our future. 

Now is the time to look at our beautiful church campus, 
to recognize areas that are in need of maintenance and 
updates, address safety concerns, and improve the spaces 
utilized by our many ministries and events as we are 
able with the funds that come in from the campaign. We 
have the opportunity to beautify and update our church 
to meet our current needs and to welcome continued 
growth of our church family and programs.



Paving the Way For the Future
As with any home, there are certain projects that need to be completed first due to urgency, 
pricing, and available funds. The feasibility study, conducted in fall 2024, indicated overwhelming 
congregational support for repaving the parking lot as the first campaign project. BUMC was also 
blessed to secure an incredible price reduction on the milling and paving of the lot from Becker 
Paving ($89,500 down from the original $140,000 anticipated cost). They were also generous enough 
to extend this price through November 19, 2025 barring significant price increases on materials. 

With Your Continued Generosity
When funds come in above the amount needed to complete the parking lot, we will then focus 
our attention on other projects. Which project(s) would be next would depend on the funding 
that comes, feedback from the feasibility study, and current urgency. Those potential other 
projects and their costs include:

Congregational Support
It is our hope that BUMC members and 
community pray into this campaign and 
discern what they are able to give to make 
this campaign a reality. Our initial financial 
projections, based on feedback from the 
feasibility study, showed that our church 
family can raise between $150,000 and 
$200,000. This would be an incredible 
blessing and allow for many important 
capital projects to be completed over the 
course of the next three years!

Capital Campaign Projects Estimated Cost

Mill & Pave All Parking Areas $89,500

Replace 2 Rooftop A/C Units for Kurtiz Room & Church/Pastor’s offices $50,000

Repair Roof Over Back Entrance/Stairs & Classroom Areas Connected to Wesley Hall Roof $40,000

Replace Sanctuary (Parking Lot Side) Stained Glass, Repair Front Facade & Back Stairs $20,000

Replace Carpeting in Fellowship Hall & Kurtiz Room $10,000

Upgrade Sanctuary Sound System & Related  Equipment $15,000

Renovate or Remove Bates Hall *

Create Memorial Garden (For Cremains) for Congregation/Community Use*

Repairs to Parsonage $5,000

Total $229,500
* Project not currently estimated. Needs further discussion.



What is Next:
How You Can Support
It is with great excitement and faith in God’s plan that we are moving forward with our Paving the Way For the Future 
Capital Campaign. The campaign will focus on upkeep and maintenance of church facilities, specifically the repaving 
of the parking lot. We hope you will join us as we strengthen our ministry of faith that generations of members have 
continued for over 214 years!

What Can You Do?

Prayerfully consider your campaign commitment
Campaign contributions directly support the repaving of the parking lot.  
Fulfillment of this commitment can be at any time over the next three years

Return the enclosed commitment form
These forms will allow church leadership to better understand the intent of each 
household and allow for the church to properly budget for expenses.

Continue to pray for the campaign
As we kick off the campaign and begin to work, we ask for your continued prayers.  
We always want to keep our eyes focused on God!

Stay informed about what’s going on
Review the enclosed frequently asked questions to learn more about the campaign. 
Continue to check out our website, bulletins, and newsletter for more information. 
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